
 

 

S-100WG Letter 4/2021 5 December 2021 

S-102 Impact Study 

 
Dear S-100 Working Group Members, 
 
The S-102 Project Team has been working towards an updated edition 2.1 of S-102 to 
continue to refine the product specification for operational use.  As part of moving forward 
with the next edition of S-102, and in accordance with IHO TR 2/2007 it is required that an 
impact analysis be conducted in order to ensure that moving forward with an operational 
edition of S-102 will have minimal impacts to the wider hydrographic community.   
 

An online questionnaire for the upcoming S-102 revision has been created at the following 
link: https://IHO.formstack.com/forms/s_102_impact_study 

The latest edition of S-102 can be found here: 
https://iho.int/uploads/user/Services%20and%20Standards/S-100WG/S-
100WG6/S100WG6_2022_8.1a_EN_S102_2_1_0_Clean.pdf 
 
Please provide your responses to the impact study by January 8th, 2022 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Julia Powell  
(IHO – S-100WG Chair) 
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